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Marcia Thunberg
NH PUC
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

October 3,I2~O8~-”
!~‘Q t’~Oi i?[~)vE FROM FILF

RE: DW-08-088
Answers to Staff Data Requests — Set 2

Dear Marcia:

Please find enclosed the electronic file for Answers to Staff Data Requests Set 2
regarding the above referenced docket. Electronic copies have been sent to OCA and
PUC staff on the Service List with the exception of Librarian and Consumer Affairs
Director who will receive paper copies via USPS along with the remaining Service List
persons.

Please feel free to call me if you have any questions. I can be reached at 603-362-
5333 ext 3019.

Enclosures
RCL/ja

CC: HAWC Mgrs.
Stephen St. Cyr
NH PUC Service List

Sincerely, n
/1 /

/~7 ~
Robert C. Levine
General Counsel
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Hampstead Area Water Company
DW 08-088

Staff Data Requests — Set 2

Staff 2-1
Please comment on how long the company has contemplated or planned for an interconnection
between its two core systems, including relevant dates to the extent applicable.

Answer: The feasibility of the Atkinson interconnection was explored after installation of
the Hampstead tank and the interconnection with the Kent Farm system to the Hampstead core
was completed in 2005.

Staff 2-2
Please indicate the extent of engineering review of the proposed interconnection to date.

Answer: The pressure & hydraulic grade lines for the proposed interconnection have been
evaluated and the length of the interconnection has been surveyed and drafted.

Staff 2-3
Please comment on the current status of the GIS water system mapping and hydraulic model for
which financing was approved in DW 08-033.

Answer: The GIS mapping system has not been started. HAWC has decided to delay the
GIS mapping for an indefinite period. The hydrology model will be pursued this year.
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54 SAWYER AVENUE, ATKINSON, NH 03811
TEL: 603.362.4299 FAX: 603.362.4936

www.hampsteadwater.com

September 19, 2008

Marcia Thunberg
NH PUC
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

RE: DW-08-088
Answers to Staff Data Requests — Set 1

Dear Marcia:

Please find enclosed the electronic file for Answers to Staff Data Requests — Set 1
regarding the above referenced docket. Electronic copies have been sent to OCA and
PTJC staff on the Service List with the exception of Librarian and Consumer Affairs
Director who will receive paper copies via USPS along with the remaining Service List
persons.

Please feel free to call me if you have any questions. I can be reached at 603-362-
5333 ext 3019.

Sincerely,

Robert C. Levine
General Counsel

Enclosures
RCL/ja

CC: HAWC Mgrs.
Stephen St. Cyr
NI-I PUC Service List

P~Lcg~,f~H4 JC1DH’-08.08S~~ ,~ 5t~f~.i~1~ 4,, ~ to Sfl,iJDan, Roq,o,,t So, I 09.) S0S.,Ioo

HAMPSTEAD AREA
WATER GDMPANY, INC

1I.~
i Lt):~



Flampstead Area Water Company, Inc.
DW 08-088

Staff Data Requests — Set 1

ANSWERS BY THE COMPANY

Staff 1-1
Paragraph 2 of the petition indicates the interconnection has the support of NHDES, with similar
statements appearing on p. 3 of Mr. St. Cyr’s testimony and at the top of p. 2 of Mr. Morse’s
testimony. Please provide any correspondence from NHDES in support of these statements.

ANSWER: This is evidenced by the DES provision of $1,100,000 in financing and a
$312,840 grant for funding the project.

Staff 1-2
Regarding the proposed(~ooster/metering statjoi~ referenced in Exhibit 3, schedule SPS-5 and at
the bottom of p. 2 of Mr.~Str-Cyr’s testimoñ~’, please indicate:

a) The location and purpose of the station;
b) How and when the need for the facility will be determined;
c) The timing of its construction in relation to the interconnection itself;
d) The likelihood it will be funded with SRF monies.

ANSWER: a) The location of the station will be determined after a Professional
Engineer (PE) has reviewed the hydraulics of the two systems and the plans are
finalized.
b) The need for this facility will be determined after the final design has been
drafted by a PE.
c) The station will be constructed concurrent with the installation of the
water main.
d) The company has included $60,000 for the proposed booster station in the
$1.1 M budget submitted to DES.

Staff 1-3
Will the interconnection main and any associated facilities be put out to bid? If not, please
explain.

ANSWER: DES rules require that the Company put the job out to public bid.

Staff 1-4
Please indicate the current status of a proposed .5MG water tank under consideration in
Atkinson.

ANSWER: The Company has no plans to do the Atkinson tank in the immediate future as the
interconnection will provide access to the stored water at the existing tank in Hampstead.



Staff 1-5
Does the company have any estimate of customer growth along the route of the proposed main or
elsewhere within the proposed franchise area?

ANSWER: See attached.

Staff 1-6
Is additional fire protection anticipated along the route of the proposed main?

ANSWER: Yes. Fire protection is anticipated along the route of the proposed main.

Staff 1-7
The proposed franchise area appears to leave a gap in the vicinity of Lexington Road, Lamplight
Drive, Olde Common Drive and Concord Road (all or portions of lots 17/26, 17/26-1, 17/26-2,
17/26-3 and 17/86). Was this gap intentional? Please explain.

ANSWER: See attached plan. Lot 17/86 is a development known as the Commons, which
has a private community water system. The proposed franchise area left out the remaining lots
(17/26. 17/26-1, 17/26-2 and 17/26-3) as they were non-contiguous to the proposed franchise
request. If customer demand requires it, the Company will petition to franchise those lots when
that occurs.

Staff 1-8
Paragraph 6 of the petition references an attachment or schedule SPS- 1 (State of NH conditional
approval letter - see also reference to “letter of commitment” at top of p. 4 of the petition). No
such attachment or schedule was included in the filing. Please provide.

ANSWER: Rick Skarinka notified the Company by phone call. Attached is an e-mail from
Rick Skarinka dated May 20, 2008 informing the Company that he has $1,100,000 available for
the project.

Staff 1-9
For the HAWC franchises proposed to be interconnected by this project, please a) list the
franchise areas by name, and b) provide a current customer count for each.

ANSWER: a) & b) Bricketts Mill (29)
Hampstead Core (1,114)
Walnut Ridge/Bryant Woods (1,063)

Staff 1-10
For the franchise areas noted in Staff 1-9, please indicate if any of these franchise areas have
experienced any customer growth in the last ten years, using all available data and records in the
company’s possession. If there has been any growth, please provide detail.

ANSWER: See attached Schedule of Active Customers showing increase from previous
period. Please note that the data available is only for the last five years.



RECEIVED AUG 1 4 211113

HA~Vl PSTEAD AREA 54 SAWYER AVENUE, ATKINSON, NH 03811

W AT E P C C M P A N Y, I N c TEL: 6O3.34~3~

August 8, 2008

Staff 1-5(1)
RE: Water System Connection Questionnaire

Dear Sir or Madam:

This letter is written to inform you that Hampstead Area Water Company, Inc. (HAWC) plans to install a
water distribution main along NH Route #121. The work is proposed to be undertaken during the summer of
2009. The water main will be installed in the road along your property. You are being contacted to make you
aware of our plans and to ask if you would like to connect to the water main for a potable water service.

This extension is part of a long range plan which includes water source stability, drought protection, water
conservation, and the potential for increased fire protection. HAWC has consultCd with both the New
Hampshire Public Utilities Cornntission (PUC) and the New Hampshire Department of Environmental
Services (DES) as part of its emergency plan.

On June 17, 2008 HAWC filed a petition with the PUC for authority tà borrow long term debt to fund this
project. HAWC intends to borrow ~l,l00,885 from the State Revolving Loan Fund (SRF) administered by the
DES at an interest rate of 3.488%. The proceeds of the loan will be used to finance the construction of this
interconnection.

If you have any problems or concerns with the quality or quantity of water from your existing groundwater
well that serves your home or business, you may want to consider connection to the Hampstead Area Water
Company’s community water system.

We ask that you check the appropriate box below and return this letter to us in the self-addressed stamped
envelope provided.

Should you have any questions, please contact Charles Laura, Planning Associate at our office. He can be
reached at 603-362-4299 or via email at charlie@hampsteadwater.com. We appreciate your input and look
forward to hearing from you.

&J.Mors~
President

/7

V Yes~ I would like further information re~arding connecting to the water system.

No, I am not interested in connecting to the water system at this time by I may be
V interested in the future.

LI No, I am not interested in connecting to the water system.

Your Name:~~~~ E-mail:

Address: V
Telephone #: ___________________Town:



HAM PSTEAD AREA 54 SAWYER AVENUE, ATKINSON, NH 03811
TEL: 603.362.4299 FAX: 603.362.4936

W AT E P C 0 M P A N Y, I N C www.hampsteadwater.com

August 8, 2008

RE: Water System Connection Questionnaire

Dear Sir or Madam:

This letter is written to inform you that Hampstead Area Water Company, Inc. (HAWC) plans to install a
water distribution main along NH Route #121. The work is proposed to be undertaken during the summer of
2009. The water main will be installed in the road along your property. You are being contacted to make you
aware of our plans and to ask if you would lilce to connect to the water main for a potable water service.

This extension is part of a long range plan which includes water source stability, drought protection, water
conservation, and the potential for increased fire protection. HAWC has c~nsulted. with both the New
Hampshire Public Utilities Comiriis~ion (PUC) and the New Hampshire Department of Environmental
Services (DES) as part of its emergency plan.

On June 17, 2008 HAWC filed a petition with the PUC for authority to borrow long term debt to fund this
project. HAWC intends to borrow $1,100,885 from the State Revolving Loan Fund (SRF) administered by the
DES at an interest rate of 3.488%. The proceeds of the loan will be used to finance the construction of this
interconnection.

If you have any problems or concerns with the quality or quantity of water from your existing groundwater
well that serves your home or busin~ss, you may want to consider connection to the Harnpstead Area Water
Company’s community water system.

We ask that you check the appropriate box below and return this letter to us in the self-addressed stamped
envelope provided.

Should you have any questions, please contact Charles Lanza, Planning Associate at our office. He can be
reached at 603-362-4299 or via email at charlie@harnpsteadwater.com. We appreciate your input and look
forward to hearing from you.

Hai~old J: Morse
President

Yes, I would like further information regarding connecting to the water system.

C No, I am not interested in connecting to the water system at this time by I may be
interested in the future.

[3 No, I am not interested in connecting to the water system.

Your Name: ~ ~g /~e~ E-mail: ~~eo~

/3 ç~9~ /2~/
~?A~/~c ~e~~o/

Address:

Town: Telephone#: ~9—~/~ _7 /



RECEIVED AUB 15 2008

~1A1\A PSTEAD AR EA 54 SAWYER AVENUE, ATKINSON, NH 03811
~6O3.362.4299FAX:6O3.362.4936
~ W AT E P C D M PA N Y, I N C www.hampsteadwater.com

August 8, 2008

RE: Water System Connection Questionnaire

Dear Sir or Madam:

This letter is written to inform you that Hampstead Area Water Company, Inc. (RAWC) plans to install a
water distribution main along NH Route #121. The work is proposed to be undertalcen during the summer of
2009. The water main will be installed in the road along your property. You are being contacted to malce you
aware of our plans and to ask if you would like to connect to the water main for a potable water service.

This extension is part of a long range plan which includes water source stability, drought protection, water
conservatiofl, and the potential for increased fire protection. HAWC has consulted with both the New
Hampshire Public Utilities Commission (PUC) and the New Hampshire Department of Environmental
Services (DES) as part of its emergency plan.

On June 17, 2008 HAWC filed apetition with the PUC for authority to borrow long term debt to fund this
project. HAWC intends to borrow $1,100,885 from the State Revolving Loan Fund (SRF) administered by the
DES at an interest rate of3.488%. The proceeds of the loan will be used to finance the construction of this
interconnection. :~

If you have any problei~soi~ boncemns with the quality or quantity of water from your existing groundwater
well that serves your home or buSiness, you may want to consider connection to the Hampstead Area Water
Company’s community water ~‘stdm

We ask that you check the appropriate box below and return this letter to us in the self-addressed stamped
envelope provided.

Should you have any questions, please contact Charles Lanza, Planning Associate at our office. He can be
reached at 603-362-4299 or via email at charlie@hampsteadwater.com. We appreciate your input and look
forward to hearing from you.

rLzaold J. Morse
President

Yes, I would like further information regarding connecting to the water system.

El No, I am not interested in connecting to the water system at this time by I may be
interested in the future.

El No, I am not interested in connecting to the water system.

Your Name: Thorn~e Cammillerl, D.O. E-mail:
~r, H~rnpstead Family MacI.

Address: ~07 Stage Rd
~L) t~ox 4b~

T Hampstead, NH 03841Own. ____________________________ Telephone #:



HAlVi PSTEAD AR EA ~ SAWYER Av~uE, ATKINSON, NH 03811

W AT £ R C C M PA NY, I N ~ TEL: 603.362A299 FAX: 603362.4936

August 8, 2008

RE: Water System Connection Questionnaire

Dear Sir or Madam:

This letter is written to inform you that Hampstead Area Water Company, Inc. (HAWC) plans to install a
water distribution main along NI-I Route #121. The work is proposed to be undertaken during the summer of
2009. The water main will be installed in the road along your property. You are being contacted to make you
aware of our plans and to ask if you would like to connect to the watermain for a potable ‘~‘ater service.

This extension is part of along range plan which includes water source stability, drought protection, water
ucjnser~atjun, ana inC potential foi ui~ic~sed f-e p1oie~i1on H~i.WC iia~ ~oii~ulted cvitn ooth ti e Nev~
Hampshire Public Utilities Commission (PUC) and th~ New Hampshfre Department of EnvirOnmental
Services (DES) as part of its emergency plan.

On June 17, 2008 HAWC filed a petition with the PUC for authority tO borrow long term debt to fund this
project. HAWC intends to borrow $1,100,885 .from the State Revolving Loan Fund (SRF) administered by the
DES at an interest rate of 3.488%. The proceeds of the loan will be used to finance the construction of this
interconnection.

If you have any problems or concerns with the quality or quantity of water from your existing groundwater
well that serves your home or business, you may want to consider connection to the Hampstead Area Water
Company’s community water system.

We a~k that you check the appropriate box below and return this letter to us in the self-addressed stamped
envelope provided.

Should you have any questions, please contact Charles Lanza, Planning Associate at our office. He can be
reached at 603-362-4299 or via email at charlie@harnpsteadwater.com. We appreciate your input and look
forward to hearing from you.

Rer

Ha old 3. Morse
President

~Yes, I would like further info~ation regarding connecting to the water system.

El No, I am not interested in connecting to the water system at this time by I may be
interested in the future.

El No, I am not interested in connecting to the water system.

Your Name: ~~~~mail:

Address: ~

Town: ,~7~(-C&.- Telephone#: ~I~ZU7’



RECEIVED AUG 15 20U8

HA~\/I PSTELD AR EA 54 SAWYER AVENUE, ATKINSON1 NH 03811

WF? CD M PA NY, I N C TEL: 6O3.3~94~3~

August 8, 2008

RE: Water System Connection Questionnaire

Dear Sir or Madam:

This letter is written to inform you that Hampstead Area Water Company, Inc. (HAWC) plans to install a
water distribution main along NH Route #121. The work is proposed to be undertaken during the summer of
2009. The water main will be installed in the road along your property. You are being contacted to make you
aware of our plans and to ask if you would like to connect to the water main for a potable water service.

This extension is part of a long range plan which includes water source stability, drought protection, water
conservation, and the potential for increased fire protection~ HAWC has c~nsu1ted with both the New
Hampshire Public Utilities Commission (PUC) and the New Hampshire Department of Environmental
Services (DES) as part of its emergency plan.

On June 17, 2008 HAWC filed a petition with the PUC for authority to borrow long term debt to fund this
project. HAWC intends to borrow $1,100,885 from the State Revolving Loan Fund (SPY) administered by the
DES at an interest rate of 3.48 8%. The proceeds of the loan will be used to fmance the construction of this
interconnection.

If you have any problems or concerns with the quality or quantity of water from your existing groundwater
well that serves your home or business, you may want to consider connection to the Hampstead Area Water
Company’s community water system.

We ask that you check the appropriate box below and return this letter to us in the self-addressed stamped
envelope provided.

Should you have any questions, please contact Charles Lanza, Planning Associate at our office. He can be
reached at 603-362-4299 or via email at charlie@liampsteadwater.com. We appreciate your input and look
forward to hearing from you.

Rer

Ha old J. Morse
President

C Yes, I would like further information regarding connecting to the water system.

C No, I am not interested in connecting to the water system at this time by I may be
interested in the future.

No, I am not interested in connectin to the water system.

your Name: fltC~’~ E-mail: -

Address: \~
~ Telephone#:Town:



Li A ~ i~ DQT~ A r~ A n ~ A RECEiVED AUG 18 20U8
~ ~~4iVIF ~J ~ L~P~4~LJ rU\LP~ 54SAWYERAVENUE,ATKINSON,N~o3~j~

WATER C D M PA NY, I N C TEL: 603.362A299 FAX: 603362;4936

Augiist 8, 2008

RE: Water System Connection Questionnaire

Dear Sir or Madam:

This letter is written to inform you that Hampstead Area Water Company, Inc. (HAWC) plans to install a
water distribution main along NH Route #121. The work is proposed to be undertaken during the summer of
2009. The water main will be installed in the road along your property. You are being contacted to make you
aware of our plans and to ask if you would like to connect to the water main for a potable water service.

This extension is part of a long range plan which includes water source stability, drought protection, water
conservation, and the potential for increased fire protection. HAWC has consulted. with both the New
Hampshire Public Utilities Commission (PUC) and the New Hampshire Department of Environmental
Services (DES) as part of its emergency plan.

On June 17, 2008 HAWC filed a petition with the PUC for authority to borrow long tenn debt to fund this
project. HAWC intends to borrow $1,100,885 from the State Revolving Loan Fund (SRF) administered by the
DES at an interest rate of 3.488%. The proceeds of the loan will be used to finance the construction of this
interconnection.

If you have any problems or concerns with the quality or quantity of water from your existing groundwater
well that serves your home or business, you may want to consider connection to the Hampstead Area Water
Company’s community water system.

We ask that you check the appropriate box below and return this letter to us in the self-addressed stamped
envelope provided.

Should you have any questions, please contact Charles Lanza, Planning Associate at our office. He can be
reached at 603-362-4299 or via email at charlie@harnpsteadwater.com. We appreciate your input and look
forward to headng from you.

President

ii~O Yes, I would like further information regarding connecting to the water system.

0 No, I atn not interested in connecting to the water system at this time by I may be
interested in the future.

0 No, I am not interested in connecting to the water system.

Your Name: ~ ~ ~~ E-mail:

Address:

1. Morse

Town: Telephone #:



RECEIVED AUG 18 2808

HA~\/1 PSTEAD AREA 54 SAVPy’ER AVENUE, ATKINSON, NH 03811

W AT E F? C 0 M P A N Y, I N C TEL: 603.362A299 FAX: 603.362.4936

August 8, 2008

RE: Water System Connection Questionnaire

Dear Sir or Madam:

This letter is written to inform you that Hampstead Area Water Company, Inc. (HAWC) plans to install a
water distribution main along NH Route #121. The work is proposed to be undertaken during the summer of
2009. The water main will be installed in the road along your property. You are being contacted to make you
aware of our plans and to ask if you would like to connect to the water main for a potable water service.

This extension is part of a long range plan which includes water source stability, drought protection, water
conservation, and the potential for increased, fire protection. HAWC has consulted with both the New
Hampshire Public Utilities Commission (PUC) and the New Hampshire Department of Environmental
Services (DES) as part of its emergency plan.

On June 17, 2008 HAWC filed a petition with the PUC for authority t borrow long term debt to fund this
project. HAWC intends to borrow $1,100,885 from the State Revolving Loan Fund (SRF) administered by the
DES at an interest rate of 3.488%. The proceeds of the loan will be used to finance the construction of this
interconnection.

If you have any problems or concerns with the quality or quantity of water from your existing groundwater
well that serves’ your home or business, you may want to coflsider connection to the Hampstead Area Water
Company’s community water systexn

We ask that you check the appropriate box below and return this letter to us in the self-addressed stamped
envelope provided.

Should you have any questions, please contact Charles Laura, Planning Associate at our office. He can be
reached at 603-362-4299 or via email at charlie@hainpsteadwater.com. We appreciate your input and loolc
forward to hearing from you.

~J.Morse~
President

Yes, I would like fufther information regarding connecting to the water system.

LI No, I am not interested in connecting to the water system at this time by I may be
interested in the future.

C] No, I am not interested in connecting to the water system.

Your Name:~ E-mail:

Address: ~? Sj4~E ~
Town: _______ Telephone#: ________________



RECEIVED AUG 1 3 2U~3

HAi\/I PSTEAD AREA 54 SAWYER AVENUE, ATKINSON, NH 03811
TEL: 603.362.4299 FAX: 603.362.4936W AT E P C 0 M P A N Y~ I N C www.hampsteadwater.com

~ugust 8, 2008

RE: Water System Connection Questionnaire

Dear Sir or Madam:

This letter is written to inform you that Hampstead Area Water Company, Inc. (HAWC) plans to install a
water distribution main along NH Route #121. The worlc is proposed to be undertaken during the summer of
2009. The water main will be installed in the road along your property. You are being contacted to malce you
aware of our plans arid to ask if you would lilce to connect to the water main for a potable water service.

This extension is part of a long range plan which includes water source stability,, drought protection, water
conservation, and the potential for increased fire protection. HAWC has consulted with both th~ New
Hampshire Public Utilities Commission (PUC) and the New Hampshire Department of Environmental
Services (DES) as part of its emergency plan.

On June 17, 2008 HAWC filed a petition with the PUC for authority tó borrow long term debt to fund this
project. HAWC intends to hon-ow S 1,100,885 from the State Revolving Loan Fund (SRF) administered by the
DES at an interest rate of 3.48 8%. The proceeds of the loan will be used to finance the construction of this
interconnection.

If you have any problems or concerns with the quality or quantity of water from your existing groundwater
well that serves your home• or business, you may want to consider connection to the Hampstead Area Water
Company’s community water system.

We ask that you check the appropriate box below and return this letter to us in the self-addressed stamped
envelope provided.

Should you have any questions, please contact Charles Lanza, Planning Associate at our office. He can be
reached at 603-362-4299 or via email at çharlie@~arnpsteadwater.com.. We appreciate your input and look
forward to hearing from you.

Harold J. Morse
President

Yes, I would like ftitther information regarding connecting to the water system.

fl No, I am not interested in connecting to the water system at this time by I may be
interested in the future.

[1 No, I am not interested in connecting to the water system.

Your Name: Tc oj~ ~ E-mail: _____________________

Address: \~V~oc~ cS T

~Town: ci S Telephone #:



RECEIVED AUG 1 g 2008

HA~V1 PSTEAD AR EA 54 SAWYER AVENUE, ATKINSON, NH 03811

W AT ER C 0 M PAN Y, I N C TEL: 6O3.3~934~

August 8, 2008

RE: Water System Connection Questionnaire

Dear Sir or Madam:

This letter is written to inform you that Hampstead Area Water Company, Inc. (HAWC) plans to install a
water distribution main along NH Route #121. The work is proposed to be undertaken during the summer of
2009. The water main will be installed in the road along your property. You are being contacted to malce you
aware of our plans and to ask if you would like to connect to the water main for a potable water service.

This extension is part of a long range plan which includes water source stability, drought protection, water
conservatiofl, and the potential for increased fire protection. RAWC has consulted with both the New
Hampshire Public Utilities Commission (PUC) and th~ New Hampshire Department of Environmental
Services (DES) as part of its emergency plan.

On June 17, 2008 HAWC filed a petition with the PUC for authority tà borrow long term debt to fund this
project. HAWC intends to borrow $1,100,885 from the State Revolving Loan Fund (SEF) administered by the
DES at an interest rate of 3.488%. The proceeds of the loan will be used to fmance the construction of this
interconnection.

If you have any problems or concerns with the quality or quantity of water from your existing groundwater
well that serves your home or business, you may want to consider connection to the Hampstead Area Water
Company’s community water system.

We ask that you check the appropriate box below and return this letter to us in the self-addressed stamped
envelope provided.

Should you have any questions, please contact Charles Lanza, Planning Associate at our office. He can be
reached at 603-362-4299 or via email at charlie@harnpsteadwater.com. We appreciate your input and look
forward to hearing from you.

~roldJ.Mors~
President

~)_-~ Yes, I would like further information regarding connecting to the water system.

C No, I am not interested in connecting to the water system at this time by I may be
interested in the future.

El No, I am not interested in connecting to the water system.

YourName: ~ E-mail: 7~~.i(~3 ~ c~c~I~e/

~‘~1O~

~_~) ~i

Address:

Town: Telephone#: ~3



HAM PSTEAD AREA

WATER C D M PA NY, I N ~ TEL: 603.3614299 FAX: 603362;4936

August 8, 2008

RE: Water System Connection Questionnaire

Dear Sir or Madam:

This letter is written to inform you that Hampstead Area Water Company, Inc. (HAWC) plans to install a
water distribution main along NH Route #121. The work is proposed to be undertaken during the summer of
2009. The water main will be installed in the road along your property. You are being contacted to malce you
aware of our plans and to ask if you would lilce to connect to the water main for a potable water service.

This extension is part of a long range plan which includes water source stability, drought protection, water
conservation, and the potential for increased lire p~o1ection. HAWC has cbnsulted with both the New
Hampshire Public Utilities Commission (PUC) and the New Hampshire Department of Environmental
Services (DES) as part of its emergency plan.

On June 17, 2008 HAWC filed a petition with the PUC for authority t borrow long term debt to fund this
project. HAWC intends to borrow $1,100,885 from the State Revolving Loan Fund (SRF) administered by the
DES at an interest rate of 3.488%. The proceeds of the loan will be used to finance the construction of this
interconnection.

If you have any problems or concerns with the quality or quantity of water from your existing groundwater
well that serves your home or business, you may waiit to consider connection to the Hampstead Area Water
Company’s community water system.

We ask that you check the appropriate box below and return this letter to us in the self-addressed stamped
envelope provided.

Should you have any questions, please contact Charles Lanza, Planning Associate at our office. He can be
reached at 603-362-4299 or via email at charlie@harnpsteadwater.com. We appreciate your input and look
forward to hearing from you.

HaYold J. Morse
President

Yes, I would like further information regarding connecting to the water system.

El No, I am not interested in connecting to the water system at this time by I may be
interested in the future.

[1 No, I am not interested in connecting to the water system.

Your Name: ~ CI C E~mail: _______________ ____

Address: ~/ ~ g~
Town: _____________________ Telephone#: _____________________

~i



RECEIVED AUG 2 LI 2B1J8
HPJ\/1 PSTEAD AREA 54 SAWYER AVENUE, ATKINSON, NH 03811

TEL: 603.362.4299 FAX: 603.362.4936W AT E F? C D M PA N Y, N C www.hampsteadwater.com

8, 2008

RE: Water System Connection Questionnaire

Dear Sir or Madam:

This letter is written to inform you that Hampstead Area Water Company, Tnc. (HAWC) plans to install a
water distribution main along NH Route #121 The work is proposed to be undertaken during the summer of
2009. The water main will be installed in the road along your property. You are being contacted to make you
aware of our pians and to ask if you would like to connect to the water main for a potable water service.

This extension is part of a long range plan which includes water source stability, drought protection, water
conservation, and the potential for increased fire protection. HAWC has consulted with both the New
Hantpshire Public Utilities Commission (PUC) and the New Hampshire Department of Environmental
Services (DES) as part of its emergency plan.

On June 17, 2008 HAWC filed a petition with the PUC for authority t borrow long term debt to fund this
project. HAWC intends to borrow $1,100,885 from the State Revolving Loan Fund (SRF) administered by the
DES at an interest rate of 3.488%. The proceeds of the loan will be used to finance the construction of this
interconnection.

If you have any problems or concerns with the quality or quantity of water from your existing groundwater
well that serves your home or business, you may want to consider connection to the Hampstead Area Water
Company’s community water system.

We ask that you check the appropriate box below and return this letter to us in the self-addressed stamped
envelope provided.

Should you have any questions, please contact Charles Lanza, Planning Associate at our office. He can be
reached at 603-362-4299 or via email at ch~i]ie~hampsteadwater,con,, We appreciate your input and look
forward to hearing from you.

Harold J. Morse
President

Yes, I would like further information regarding connecting to the water system.

El No, I am not interested in connecting to the water system at this time by I may be
interested in the future.

El No, I am not interested in connecting to the water system.

Your Name: Wi//i alli E-mail:

Address: ~ S7~-~ &r/

/~m~c~eQJ
7~SS

Telephone#: ~O3 -.Town:



RECEIVED AUB 2 8 2888

HA~\/1 PSTEAD AR EA. 54 SAWYER AVENUE, ATKINSON, NH 03811
TEL: 603.362.4299 FAX: 603.362.4936

W AT E P C 0 M PA N Y, I N C www.hampsteadwater.com

August 8, 2008

RE: Water System Connection Questionnaire

Dear Sir or Madam:

This letter is written to inform you that Hampstead Area Water Company, Inc. (RAWC) plans to install a
water distribution main along NH Route #121. The work is proposed to be undertaken during the summer of
2009. The water main will be installed in the road along your property. You are being contacted to make you
aware of our plans and to ask if you would like to connect to the water main for a potable water service.

This extension is part of a long range plan which includes water source stability, drought protection, water
conservation, and the potential for increased fire protection. HAWC has consulted with both the New
Hampshire Public Utilities CommissiQn (PUC) and the New Hampshire Department of Environmental
Services (DES) as part of its emergency plan.

On Iune 17, 2008 HAWC filed a petition with the PUC for authority to borrow long term debt to fund this
project. HAWC intends to borrow ~ 1,100,885 from the State Revolving Loan Fund (SRF) administered by the
DES at an interest rate of 3.48 8%. The proceeds of the loan will be used to fmance the construction of this
interconnection.

If you have any problems or concerns with the quality or quantity of water from your existing groundwater
well that serves your home or business, you may want to consider connection to the Hampstead Area Water
Company’s community water system.

We ask that you check the appropriate box below and return this l~tter to us in the self-addressed stamped
envelope provided.

Should you have any questions, please contact Charles Laura, Planning Associate at our office. He can be
reached at 603-362-4299 or via email at charlie@bampsteadwater.com. We appreciate your input and look
forward to hearing from you.

~idJM•
President

Yes, I would like further information regarding connecting to the water system.

~ No, I am not interested in connecting to the water system at this time by I may be
interested in the future.

El No, I am not interested in connecting to the water system:

Cp~~o~cT E-mail:

l~c ~

-~c1co~~ ~1~f

7/ ~~~r~4//~

Telephone #: - ~/ 7~-~

11 ~

Your Name:

Address:

Town:



54 SAWYER AVENUE, ATKINSON, NH 03811
TEL: 603362.4299 FAX: 603.362.4936

www.hampsteadwater.com

This letter is written to inform you that Hampstead Area Water Company, Inc. (HAWC) plans to install a
water distribution main along NH Route #121. The work is proposed to be undertalcen during the summer of
2009. The water main will be installed in the road along your property. You are being contacted to make you
aware of our plans and to ask if you would like to connect to the water main for a potable water service.

This extension is part of a long range plan which includes water source stability, drought protection, water
conservation, and the potential for increased fire protection. HAWC has consulted with both the New
Hampshire Public Utilities Commission (PUC) and the New Hampshire Department of Environmental
Services (DES) as part of its emergency plan.

On June 17, 2008 HAWC filed a petition with the PUC for authority to borrow long term debt to fund this
project. HAWC intends to borrow S 1,100,885 from the State Revolving Loan Fund (SET) administered by the
DES at an interest rate of 3.488%. The proceeds of the loan will be used to finance the construction of this
interconnection.

If you have any problems or concerns with the quality or quantity of water from your existing groundwater
well that serves your home or business, you may want to consider connection to the Hampstead Area Water
Company’s community water system.

We ask that you check the appropriate box below arid return this letter to us in the self-addressed stamped
envelope provided.

Should you have any questions, please contact Charles Laura, Planning Associate at our office. He can be
reached at 603-362-4299 or via email at charlie@harnpsteadwater.com. We appreciate your input and Ioolc
forward to hearing from you.

~VVVVV~V~~

Ha~old I. Morse
President

Yes, I would like further information regarding connecting to the water system.

No, I am not interested in connecting to the water system at this time by I may be
interested in the future.

C] No, I am not interested in connecting to the water system.

your Name: ~E-mail: ________________
‘—~“ V

Address: 177 ,4/ ~

J~f HAMPSTEAD AREA
WATER CDMPANY, INC

August 8, 2008

RE: Water System Connection Questionnaire

Dear Sir or Madam:

Town: Telephone #: ~



HA~\/I PSTEAD AREA 54 SAWYER AVENUE, ATKINSON, NH 03811

W AT E P C D M PA NY, I N C TEL: 603.362A299 FAX; 03.362.4936

August 8, 2008

RE: Water System Connection Questionnaire

Dear Sir or Madam:

This letter is written to inform you that Hampstead Area Water Company, Inc. (HAWC) plans to install a
water distribution main along NR Route #121. The work is proposed to be undertaken during the summer of
2009. The water main will be installed in the road along your property. Ybu are being contacted to malce you
aware of our plans and to ask if you would like to connect to the water main for a potable water service.

This extension is part of a long range plan which includes water source stability, drought protection, water.
conservation, and the potential for increased fire protection, HAWC has consulted with both the New
Hampshire Public Utilities Commission (PUC) and the New Hampshire . Department of Environmental
Services (DES) as part of its emergency plan.

On June 17, 2008 HAWC filed a petition with the PUC for authority td borrow long term debt to fund this
project. HAWC intends to borrow $1,100,885 from the State Revolving Loan Fund (SPY) administered by the
DES at an interest rate of 3.48 8%. The proceeds of the loan will be used to finance the construction of this
interconnection.

If you have any problems or concerns with the quality or quantity of water from your existing groundwater
well that s~rves your home or~ business, you may want to consider connection to the Hampstead Area Water
Company’s community water system.

We ask that you check the appropriate box below and retu±n this letter to us in the self-addressed stamped
envelope provided.

Should you have any questions, please contact Charles Lanza, Planning Associate at our office. He can be
reached at 603-362-4299 or via email at charlie@hampsteadwater.com. We appreciate your input and look
forward to hearing from you.

Rer

Ha old I. Morse
President

•Yes,I would like further information regarding connecting to the water system.

0 No, I am not interested in connecting to the water system at this time by I may be
interested in the future.

[1 No, I am not interested in connecting to the water system.

Your Name: ~n~/k (/~~ E-mail: ~~ .

Address: /~L/ /‘f.,.)ir-~ ~
Town: Telephone#: S~Z~27Z~-~

1 ‘~~1



HAM PSTEAD AREA
WATER CDMPANY, INC

August 8, 2008

RE: Water System Connection Questionnaire

Dear Sir or Madam:

RECEIVED SEP 3 2~D8
54 SAWYER AVENUE, ATKINSON, NH 03811

TEL: 603.362.4299 FAX: 603.362.4936
www.hampsteadwater.com

This letter is written to inform you that Hampstead Area Water Company, Inc. (HAWC) plans to install a
water distribution main along NH Route #121. The work is proposed to be undertaken during the summer of
2009. The water main will be installed in the road along your property. You are being contacted to make you
aware of our plans and to ask if you would lure to connect to the water main for a potable water service.

This extension is part of a long range plan which includes water source stability, drought protection, water
conserv~ition, and the potential for increased fire protection. HAWC has consulted with both the New
Hampshire Public Utilities Commission (PUC) and the New Hampshire Department of Environmental
Services (DES) as part of its emergency plan.

On June 17, 2008 HAWC filed a petition with the PUC for authority tc~ borrow long term debt to fund this
project. HAWC intends to borrow S 1,100,885 from the State Revolving Loan Fund (SRF) administered by the
DES at an interest rate of 3.488%. The proceeds of the loan will be used to finance the construction of this
interconnection.

If you have any problems or concerns with the quality or quantity of water from your existing groundwater
well that serves your home or business, you may want tO c~onsider connection to the Hampstead Area Water
Company’s community water system.

We ask that you check the appropriate box below and return this letter to us in the self-addressed stamped
envelope provided.

Should you have any questions, please contact Charles Lanza, Planning Associate at our office. He can be
reached at 603-362-4299 or via email at charlie@harnpsteadwater.com. We appreciate your input and look
forward to hearing from you.

Harold J. Morse
President

Yes, I would like further infonnation regarding connecting to the water system.

4: No, I am not interested in connecting to the water system at this time by I may be
interested in the future.

[1 No, I am not interested in connecting to the water system.

Your Name: C ~ic~c ) ~ E-mail: ‘ ~~ ~

Address:
C)’

Telephone#: ~O~7 3~YJ’?7—3

2

Town: 7V /~



ii x es, i wouia wce runner intormauun regarumg uoiuie~aiiig to uiz wait~i ~y~tcu1.

RECEIVED AUG 1 4 2~
El No, I am not interested in connecting to the water system at this time by I may be

interested in the future.

[~Y No, I am not interested in connecting to the water system.

Your Name: ~ 2~) ~-~-d--~ E-mail: __________________

Address: / cY~’ rn a-~-~ ~-‘

Town: ~ Z22’~ Telephone #: — ‘/ O

Yes, I would like further information regarding connecting to the water system.,

No, I am not interested in connecting to the water system at this time b?~~’\~D AUG 1 4 21J~I8
interested in the future.

C] No, I am not interested in connecting to the water system.

Your Name: ~Dbe~k 0’~ E-mail:. ~o’~yovc*~~i ~ co~cfrs’c. f’~~) r~~1-

Address: 5

Town: Telephone#:

____________________ vl’IA-CK L~%)~c 4ir~d~ ~te~Y

~

El No, I am not interested in connecting to the water system at this time by I may be
interested in the future.

CD El No, I am not interested in connecting to the water system.
72~ A) __________

Your Name: _4~~ V V) \~ ~K-” E-mail: _______________________

Address: ~L
Town: ____________ ~ ~ofr -

C] Yes, I would like further information regarding connecting to the water systen~~i~cCEJVE{) AUG 15 2O~
No, I am not interested in connecting to the water system at this time by I may be

interested in the future.

El No, I am not interested in connecting to the water system.

Your Name: t) ~ (A-Al E-mail: ______________________

Address: (~(, cir~ ~
Town: ~ Telephone #: _________________

~

Telephone #:



U Yes, I would like further information regarding connecting to the water syst~.CEIVED AUG 1 ~

O No, I am not interested in connecting to the water system at this time by I may be
interested in the future.

/ No, I am not interested in connecting to the ~~ter system.

Your Name: ~~
Address:

Town: Telephone#:

~ Yes, I would like further information regarding connecting to the water system.

O No, I am not interested in connecting to the water system at this time by I may be
interested in the future.

RECEIVED SEP - 3 2O~8
0 No, I am not interested in connecting to the water system.

YourName: F~4/Efle~ ~ecL~hE-mai1: ~fr~JL~J 1T7/ ~— AOL, Coi~9

Address: Qr~e_- 3~,i 7~-.

Town: ___________________Telephone #: 3c~ ~50~#L(

~ ~ ñ;~S~. ,

~ihtoldJ. ~
President

Yes, I would lilce further information regarding connecting to the water system.

No, I am not interested in connecting to the water system at this time by I may be
interested in the future.

0 No, I am not interested in connecting to the water system.

Your Name: E-mail: ~/~ Co~
MS Marilyn W. Sherman --

Address: /~ / —

Town: _______________ _Telephone#:



I’ Interested
0 y Not Interested ~ow

‘~ Not Interested

L No Response

Map Lot Sub
12 8
12 18
12 19
13 12
13 13
13 14
13 15
13 21
13 22
13 23
13 25
13 26
13 27
13 28
13 47
13 48
13 92
13 93
17 1
17 2
17 3
17 5
17 6
17 8
17 9
17 10
17 11
17 12
17 13
17 14
17 15
17 50
17 51

Town of Atkinson Property List
February 6, 2006

Staff 1-5(2))

St. # Location Owners Name Mailing Address Town State Zip
0 2 POPE RD BARNEY, SCOTT E 2 POPE ROAD ATKINSON NH 3811
0 143 MAIN ST ORb, NICHOLAS D 143MAINST ATKINSON NH 3811
0 145 MAIN ST TURCOTTE, JEAN El 145A MAIN ST ATKINSON NH 3811
0 107 MAIN ST PINGREE, AMY L., TRUSTEE 107 MAIN ST ATKINSON NH 3811
0 109 MAIN ST CATE, STEPHEN J 109 MAIN ST ATKINSON NH 3811
0 115 MAIN ST DULIN, TODD H 115MAINST ATKINSON NH 3811
0 117 MAIN ST JACKSON, LINCOLN TRUSTEE 124 MAIN ST ATKINSON NH 3811
0 129 MAIN ST BROWN, GORDON P POBOX 779 ATKINSON NH 3811
0 MAIN ST JESSE PAGE ESTATES 12 HAYDN DR ATKINSON NH 3811
0 140 MAIN ST CONSENTINO, JOANNE M,TRUSTEE POBOX 134 ATKINSON NH 3811
0 136 MAIN ST FEUER, JOHN 136 MAIN ST ATKINSON NH 3811
0 MAIN ST BROWN, GORDON P POBOX 779 ATKINSON NH 3811
0 122 MAIN ST BAINS, KULDIP 122 MAIN ST ATKINSON NH 3811
0 120 MAIN ST MERCIER, JOHN L 120 MAIN ST ATKINSON NH 3811
0 9 WOODLAWNAVE MITCHELLJR,WILLIAM J 9WOODLAWNAVE ATKINSON NH 3811
0 11 WOODLAWN AVE BALDWIN, JENNIFER A 11 WOODLAWN AVE ATKINSON NH 3811
0 124 MAIN ST JACKSON, LINCOLN 124 MAiN ST ATKINSON NH 3811
0 MAIN ST MATTE, MARILYN WRIGHT. TRUSTEE 1533 WATERS EDGE DRIVE NAPLES FL 34110
0 147 MAIN ST GENDREAU. JOHN F 147 MAIN ST ATKINSON NH 3811
0 149 MAIN ST BECKWITH, ELLEN M 1 NEWBURY DR ATKINSON NH 3811
0 151 MAIN ST MILLS II, RODNEY G 151 MAIN ST ATKINSON NH 3811
0 155 MAIN ST MARCHAND, VINCENT 155 MAIN ST ATKINSON NH 3811
0 157 MAIN ST SAVVAS-JENDRICK, CATHY 157 MAIN ST ATKINSON NH 3811
0 165 MAIN ST STEWART, EDWARD A 165 MAIN ST ATKINSON NH 3811
0 167 MAIN ST KAMINSKI, PAUL 167 MAIN ST ATKINSON NH 3811
0 169 MAIN ST WALSH, KATHLEEN 169 MAIN ST ATKINSON NH 3811
0 MAIN ST ATKINSON, TOWN OF 21 ACADEMY AVE ATKINSON NH 3811
0 173 MAIN ST JACKMAN, MARCIA P0 BOX 193 ATKINSON NH 3811
0 175 MAIN ST KEREM, DAVID A 175 MAIN ST ATKINSON NH 3811
0 177 MAIN ST SERRATORE, ROBIN 177 MAIN ST ATKINSON NH 3811
0 179 MAIN ST THOMAS, CHRISTOPHER 179 MAIN ST ATKINSON NH 3811
0 180 MAIN ST WOOD,M. ELIZABETH 180 MAIN ST ATKINSON NH 3811
0 178 MAIN ST FITZSIMMONS, FIELDER D 178 MAIN ST ATKINSON NH 3811



Town of Atkinson Property List
Febru~iry 6, 2006

Interested
Not~Iaterested
Not Interested
No Response

Map Lot Sub St. 4 Location Owners Name Mailing Address Town State Zip
17 52 0 176 MAIN ST COLE JANE 176 MAIN ST ATKINSON NH 3811
17 54 0 172 MAIN ST KINNEY, GEORGE P0 BOX 221 ATKINSON NH 3811
17 55 0 170 MAIN ST KINNEY,CHARLES&JEANINE TRUSTEE WEST RD HAMPSTEAD NH 3841
17 56 0 170A MAIN ST KINNEY DIANE 170A MAIN ST ATKINSON NH 3811
17 57 0 168 MAIN ST RAY JACQUELINE J 168 MAIN ST ATKINSON NH 3811
17 58 0 166 MAIN ST HOLLAND NEVILLE 166 MAIN ST ATKINSON NI-I 3811
17 59 0 1 KNIGHTLAND RD DILL, JEFFREY 8 3 KNIGHTLAND RD ATKINSON NH 3811
17 68 0 2 KNIGHTLANDRD DAYOTIS ANTHONY 2KNIGHTLANDRD ATKINSON NH 3811
17 69 0 160 MAIN ST PRELL GEORGE 160 MAIN ST ATKINSON NH 3811
17 73 0 2 FARVIEW HILL RD LIGHT, DORINE W 2 FARVIEW HILL RD ATKINSON NH 3811
17 74 0 156 MAIN ST ALPER, ROBERT 156 MAIN ST ATKINSON NH 3811
17 75 0 154 MAIN ST CIANCETTA, CURTIS V 154 MAIN ST ATKINSON NH 3811
17 76 0 150 MAIN ST CATON, PATRICIA 150 MAIN ST ATKINSON NH 3811
17 77 0 5 HIGH HILL RD KANTOLA. ROBERT & DOROTHY P.O. BOX 249 ATKINSON NH 3811
17 87 0 159 MAIN ST PODESTA, CARLOS E 159 MAIN ST ATKINSON NH 3811
17 99 0 161 MAIN ST STEWART, LUCYANN 161 MAIN ST ATKINSON NH 3811



Staff 1-5(3)

Interested
Nàtinterested.
Not Interested
No Response

PID C)wnName OwnAddr OwnCfty OwnState OwnZip
600000100000001 MESSINA, JOHN 179 STAGE RD HAMPSTEAD NH 03841
600000200000001 OBRIEN, ROBERT J 173 STAGE RD HAMPSTEAD NH 03841
600000400000001 ZAKIAN, SUZANNE 257 STAGE RD HAMPSTEAD NH 03841
600000500000001 BBRD REALTY 269 STAGE RD HAMPSTEAD NH 03841
600001200000001 MARCELLO, AMY M 212 STAGE RD HAMPSTEAD NH 03841
600001300000001 ORNDORFF, DELEVAN 204 STAGE RD HAMPSTEAD NH 03841
600001400000001 BOHNWAGNER, STEVEN M 218 STAGE RD HAMPSTEAD NH 03841
600001600000001 GRANDMAISON, MICHAEL 195 STAGE RD HAMPSTEAD NH 03841
600001700000001 080 REALTY TRUST, LLC P0 BOX 458 HAMPSTEAD NH 03841
600002600000001 BLAINE, WILLIAM H 260 STAGE RD HAMPSTEAD NH 03841
600002800000001 MUCKERHEIDE, PAUL M. 180 STAGE RD HAMPSTEAD NH 03841
600002900000001 WILLOWS, WAYNE M 168 STAGE RD HAMPSTEAD NH 03841
600004200000002 TOWNE, RICHARD N P0 BOX 94 HAMPSTEAD NH 03841
600004400000001 FENNELL, DANIEL P 245 STAGE RD HAMPSTEAD NH 03841
600004500000001 BLAINE, WILLIAM H 260 STAGE RD HAMPSTEAD NH 03841
600004600000001 VALENTE, FREDERICK 235 STAGE RD HAMPSTEAD NH 03841
600006000000001 SOKOLOFF, JAMES T 244 STAGE RD HAMPSTEAD NH 03841
600006100000001 GRANDMAISON, GEORGE F 188 STAGE RD HAMPSTEAD NH 03841
600009000000001 EYETEL,THOMAS C 196 STAGE RD HAMPSTEAD NH 03841
600009100000001 ISRAEL, ADAM HOWARD 200 STAGE RD HAMPSTEAD NH 03841
700000900000001 CALLAHAN, JOSEPH A 117 STAGE RD HAMPSTEAD NH 03841
700001000000001 TOWN OF HAMPSTEAD 11 MAIN ST HAMPSTEAD NH 03841



700002000000001
700002500000001
700002600000001
700002700000001
700002800000101
700002900000001
700003200000001
700003300000001
700003400000001
700003600000001

700009100000001
700009200000001

HAVEY, GEORGE III
SHAW, CLAYTON F
ST JEAN, RICHARD J
WALDRON, LARRY & CYNTHIA J
SALTER, ROBERT F
LISTER, DAVID C
RANDELL, ALAN S.
REILLY, DANIEL H
LEOCHA, ANTHONY J
DEMERS, MICHELLE A

PINKHAM, ALBERT L JR
ASHFORD, KERMIT W TRUSTEE

5 STAGE RD
17 STAGE RD
88 STAGE RD
82 STAGE RD
77 STAGE RD
54 STAGE RD
128 STAGE RD.
120 STAGE RD
18 STAGE RD
63 STAGE RD

HAMPSTEAD
HAM P STEAD
HAMPSTEAD
HAMPSTEAD
HAMPSTEAD
HAMPSTEAD
HAMPSTEAD
HAMPSTEAD
HAMPSTEAD
HAMPSTEAD

700004100000001
700004200000001
700005900000001
700006000000001
700006300000001
700006400000001
700006800000001

NH
NH
NH
NH
NH
NH
NH
NH
NH
NH

MCMAHON, HENRY M, TRUSTEE
DECELLE, WILLIAM J
CALDER, DAVID P
TARS IA, ROBERTA N
MCKENZIE, SCOTT F
HURLEY, CLEO D
HURLEY, CLEO D

139 STAGE RD
25 STAGE RD
13 STAGE ROAD
129 STAGE RD
105 STAGE RD
99 STAGE RD
93 STAGE RD
62 STAGE RD
53 STAGE RD

03841
03841
03841
03841
03841
03841
03841
03841
03841
03841
03841
03841
03841
03841
03841
03841
03841
03841
03841
03841

HAMPSTEAD
HAMPSTEAD
HAMPSTEAD
HAMPSTEAD
HAMPSTEAD
HAMPSTEAD
HAMPSTEAD
HAMPSTEAD
HAMPSTEAD

NH
NH
NH
NH
NH
NH
NH
NH
NH
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Staff 1-8
John Sullivan

From: Skarinka, Rick [Richard.Skarinka@des.nh.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, May 20, 2008 3:11 PM
To: John Sullivan
Subject: RE: DWSRF Loan - Atkinson\Hampstead Interconnection

John: We have $1,100,000 available for your project. Please move forward as soon as possible. Rick Skarinka

Original Message
From: John Sullivan [mailto:John@LewisBuilders.com]
Sent: Monday, May 19, 2008 1:55 PM
To: Skarinka, Rick
Cc: Harold Morse; Charlie Lanza
Subject: DWSRF Loan - Atkinson\Hampstead Interconnection

Rick,

We have updated our budget for the interconnection. Currently we would need $1,100,000 to fund the
project. Our original loan approval was for approximately $920,000 but you had mentioned that there were
extra funds available.

I have attached a copy of our budget for your review.

If the new amount is acceptable we will file with the PUC for approval of the funding.

Please review and let me know.

Thanks,
John

John Sullivan
Lewis Builders Development, Inc.
Hampstead Area Water Company, Inc.
54 Sawyer Ave.
Atkinson, NH 03811
Phone: 603-382-5333
Fax: 603-362-4936
Website: www.lewisbuilders.com www.hamp~t~adwater.com
E-mail: jin~iIewisbuilders.com

9/15/2008



HAMPSTEAD AREA WATER C0, INC.
911712008 NUMBER OF ACTIVE CUSTOMERS

Staff i-ioN,

Route
# Town 6130/08 12131107 12131106 12131/05 12131104 12/31103

1 Bricketts Mill Hampstead 29 28 29 30 30 30
7/8/15 Hampstead Core Hampstead 1,114 1,089 1,047 1,004 964 941
2/13 Atkinson Core Atkinson 1,063 1,056 1,057 1,052 1,034 1,020

Totals 2,206 2,173 2,133 2,086 2,028 1,991

Hampstead 1,143 1,117 1,076 1,034 994 971
Atkinson 1,063 1,056 1,057 1,052 1,034 1,020

2,206 2,173 2,133 2,086 2,028 1,991

Increase from previous period 1.5% 1.9% 2.3% 2.9% 1.9%

F:~LegaI\HAWC\DW-O8-Q88 SRF\Data Requests - Staft\Customer #s by Year - staff data req 1 xIs





THE STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE
CHAIRMAN
Thomas B. Getz

COMMISSIONERS
Graham J. Morrison
Clifton C. Below

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR
AND SECRETARY
Debra A. Howland

PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord. N.H. 03301-2429

Tel. (603) 271-2431

FAX (603) 271-3878

TDD Access: Relay NH
1 -800-735-2964

Website:
www. puc.nh .gov

September 12, 2008

Robert C. Levine, Esq.
Harnpstead Area Water
54 Sawyer Ave.
Atkinson, NH 03811

Company, Inc.

Re: DW 08-088 — Harnpstead Area Water Company, Inc.
Staff Data Requests — Set No. I

Dear Attorney Levine:

Attached please find Staff’s Data Requests, Set No. I for the above referenced

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us.

Sincerely,

Marcia A.B. Thunberg
Staff Attorney/Hearings Examiner

I ~i ~

docket.

Attachment
CC: Service List



Page 2 of~

Original Message
From: Cleveland, Lisa
Sent: Friday, September 12, 2008 12:19 PM
To: OCA Litigation; ‘bob@lewisbuilders.com’; Carmody, Jody; jim.garrity@leg.state.nh.us; Naylor, Mark;
Thunberg, Marcia; Eckberg, Stephen R.; Hollenberg, Rorie; stephenpstcyr@yahoo.Com; Lenihan, Jim;
Brogan, Doug; Laflamme, Jayson
Subject: DW 08-088 - HAWC - Staff Data Requests Set 1

Attached please find Staff Data Requests Set 1 for the above referenced docket in both pdf and Word
formats.

Thanks!

Lisa M. CLeveland
Program Assistant II
Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit St., Ste. 10
Concord, NW 03301
603-271-6053

I ~ I



I-Iampstead Area Water Company
DW 08-088

Staff Data Requests — Set 1

Staff 1-1
Paragraph 2 of the petition indicates the interconnection has the support of NHDES, with similar
statements appearing on p. 3 of Mr. St. Cyr’s testimony and at the top of p. 2 of Mr. Morse’s
testimony. Please provide any correspondence from NHDES in support of these statements.

Staff 1-2
Regarding the proposed booster/metering station referenced in Exhibit 3, schedule SPS-5 and at
the bottom of p. 2 of Mr. St. Cyr’s testimony, please indicate:

a) The location and purpose of the station;
b) How and when the need for the facility will be determined;
c) The timing of its construction in relation to the interconnection itself~
d) The likelihood it will be funded with SRF monies.

Staff 1-3
Will the interconnection main and any associated facilities be put out to bid? If not, please
explam.

Staff 1-4
Please indicate the current status of a proposed .5MG water tank under consideration in
Atkinson.

St~ 1-5
Does the company have any estimate of customer growth along the route of the proposed main or
elsewhere within the proposed franchise area?

Staff 1-6
Is additional fire protection anticipated along the route of the proposed main?

Staff 1-7
The proposed franchise area appears to leave a gap in the vicinity of Lexington Road, Lamplight
Drive, Olde Common Drive and Concord Road (all or portions of lots 17/26, 17/26-1, 17/26-2,
17/26-3 and 17/86). Was this gap intentional? Please explain.

Staff 1-8
Paragraph 6 of the petition references an attachment or schedule SPS-1 (State of NH conditional
approval letter - see also reference to “letter of commitment” at top of p. 4 of the petition). No
such attachment or schedule was included in the filing. Please provide.

Staff 1-9
For the HAWC franchises proposed to be interconnected by this project, please a) list the
franchise areas by name, and b) provide a current customer count for each.



Staff 1-10
For the franchise areas noted in Staff 1-9, please indicate if any of these franchise areas have
experienced any customer growth in the last ten years, using all available data and records in the
company’s possession. If there has been any growth, please provide detail.

I ~




